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Dear Pastor 
Greetings to you from India. Hope and pray that you are 
doing well. We are doing well by His grace and your 
prayers. Children are well and busy with preparing for their 
first term exam which will be start from this month 14th. 
They are praying for you and your ministry sincerely 
everyday. One more small girl came to our children home. 
Her name is BABITA MARANDI. Age 7yrs. We gave 
admission in L.K.G. For admission it took ₹5000.(inr) and 
for books and other stuff it is ₹ 3000(INR). 
Kindly pray for us and our needs. May God bless you for 
your kind concern for these children. May Lord bless you 
with all good things and use you in mighty way for His 
glory.  
 
Thanking you.  
Regards.  
 
Brother. Ranjan Kar.  
JHARKHAND STATE. India. 
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